
2021

As we move through the Project lifecycle, Equitrans Midstream and the OVCX project team will continue 

outreach efforts by reaching out to stakeholders, conducting safety meetings with local fire departments, 

helping local organizations, and volunteering our time and efforts in the communities in which we live and 

work. 

September
Local elected officials 

contacted

June
Agency outreach began 

with State Historic 
Preservation Office's

April 
Landowner's contacted 

for survey approval

October
Resource and permitting 

agencies introduced to 
the Project

December
Regional EPA  offices 

contacted. Project 
website went live with  

contact information and 
Project details

December 7
Letter sent to all 

stakeholders with Project 
information

December 20
Tribal stakeholders were 
contacted for feedback 

and guidance

January 6 & 7
Comment card mailing to 

all stakeholders 
requesting direct 

feedback

2022

February
Newspaper ads published 

with open house details

February 1
Project information table 

in Pine Grove, WV

February 14
Mailing to all 

stakeholders announcing 
the NOA and invitation to 

open house events

March 15
Wetzel County, WV 

Open House

March 1
Greene County, PA Open 

House

March 16
Monroe County, OH 
Information session

January 
State environmental 
justice coordinators 

contacted for feedback 
and guidance

July 29
Equitrans formalized and 

announced 
Environmental Justice 

Policy


